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EDITORIAL 
 

 
The University of Veterinary and Animal Sciences, Lahore is one of the oldest institute in 

Asia dedicated to quality research and education. The Livestock sector is contributing 52% to 

the agriculture value-added and its contribution to the national GDP is close to 11%.  

 

In this era of Science when things are changing rapidly and new and diversified researches are 

being made to meet the future challenges, there is always a need to make the useful outcomes 

of these researches to the others who can be benefited from them. The Directorate of Research 

which has been established in 2007 has been given the mandate to promote interdisciplinary, 

quality research for the betterment of man and animal through enhancing number of Research 

projects, research publications, invited seminars, participation of faculty in national and 

international conferences. Moreover, this Directorate has been entrusted with the publication 

of a new journal that can meet the needs by publishing the original, authentic and useful 

research works. Therefore, Journal of Veterinary & Animal Sciences welcomes the 

manuscripts having fundamental and applied research pertaining to animal, avian and 

fisheries along their products. Papers describing the animal-related aspects of Life Sciences at 

molecular level (proteomics) or environment and animals (or humans), biotechnology are also 

under the domain of the Journal. For further details, kindly visit the web-site of the journal 

www.jvas.com.pk. We envisage manuscript could be submitted, reviewed and processed 

through this web site. The Journal is available online as well as in print form and peer 

reviewed. Our vision is to get JVAS, through its quality, quickly be recognized by HEC, 

Islamabad and internationally with an impact factor rating. We are proudly presenting the 

premier volume to be published during 2008. I am grateful to the members editorial advisory 

board and managemental committee for their consent and cooperation be on our board.  

 

We are requesting you to widely advertise this information amongst your colleagues, students 

and research workers. We are now inviting you to send manuscript for publishing in JVAS. 

Please feel free to contact me in case you need further information. 
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Editor-in-chief 

 


